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Written Testimony: Per Council rules & procedures, testimony at public hearings is limited to 5 minutes. Please limit your written testimony to what can be reasonably read to the 
record of the public hearing in 5 minutes.

Amands Constant 191 Three Mile Rd I’m writing in support of Jessica Kerger’s request to put a crosswalk from Three Mile Rd across New London Turnpike in effort to create a safer route for kids walking to 
hopewell school.

Gail Tomala 29 Fawn Run

Please DO NOT vote today to spend Glastonbury's ARPA money to install public water in the Chestnut Hill area in response to uranium found in well water. Those people 
who cannot afford the necessary homeowner expenses, or who do not want to, or have already paid for uranium remediation themselves will not benefit from what would 
end up being a very costly and possibly dead end project. Surely such an expensive project should first involve a complete neighborhood survey including informing, 
updating and educating all homeowners in the area --including the expenses that would also need to be incurred by each household to access public water. Important, 
detailed data should be made available to the public and the neighborhood before a vote. This is the only responsible way to proceed and I would expect nothing less from 
the Town Council manager and the Town Council members whom we have entrusted to make informed and responsible decisions about our budget and about allocated 
federal monies.  
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